
Dear NCS Pupils in Y7,  

We would love if any of you all from any year group will join our 

Bharatnatyam class which is a form of classical Indian dance.  

The classes will be held in the drama studio on every Friday after 1:15 at 

lunchtime. The classes will be taken by Anjali and Heavenya. The limit is 

15 students. If you are interested, then please WRITE IN CAPITALS your 

name and form underneath and we will collect on Wednesday next week.  

Thank you.  

   

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

  

 


